
 

March 31, 2023 

 

Chairwoman Kay Granger                                        Ranking Member Rosa DeLauro 

House Appropriations Committee Republicans       House Appropriations Committee Democrats  

H-307 The Capitol                                                    1036 Longworth HOB 

Washington, DC 20515                                            Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

I am requesting funding for the City of Montebello’s Police Department License Plate Readers 

and Geographic Data Mapping project. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City 

of Montebello Police Department, located 1600 West Beverly Blvd, Montebello, California, 

90640. The funding would be used to provide the Montebello Police Department with license 

plate and geographic data mapping software to enhance their enforcement and investigative 

capabilities, expand their collection of relevant data, and expedite the tedious and time 

consuming process of comparing vehicle license plates with lists of stolen, wanted, and other 

vehicles of interest. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 

U.S.C. 5305(a)(1). I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does 

anyone in my immediate family.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Linda T. Sanchez 

Member of Congress 


